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Executive Board meeting 10 June 2024 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the tenth meeting in 2024 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board reviewed the documentation to support lobbying activities in support of the Eurojust 
budget 2025.  

The Executive Board decided on a reply to Frontex in the consultation on the Frontex Single Programming 
Document 2025-2027 including the annual work programme 2025.    

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


